Extended Church/Community
Announcements

. Your donations, purchases and volunteer work at
the 2016 MCC Relief Sale & Auction helped to
raise nearly $127,000.00 for relief, development
and peace in the name of Christ. Many will expe-
rience hope because of your generosity - thank
youl

. “Shekinah is currently looking for at least two
school programmers to help with leading hikes,
running the zip line and climbing wall and assist-
ing with school groups during Sept. and Oct. We
are also currently recruiting for a Food Services
and Housekeeping Assistant in the Timber
Lodge. Interested, contact us at 306-945-4929 or
go to the website:
www.shekinahretreatcentre.org”

. Micah (The Micah Mission) are currently welcom-
ing volunteers for our Forward Step pro-
gram. These meetings are at the Saskatoon Cor-
rectional Centre on Tue. mornings from 10 - 11
am. The process utilizes a sharing circle and is
growing toward a greater degree of sensitivity to
Aboriginal people. Contact Peter Oliver at 306-
260-6213.

. Come and join us at the 7th Annual Spruce River
Folk Festival, on August 6, 2016. For more infor-
mation go to spruceriverfolkfest@weebly.com.
Contact Heather Driedger at persontoper-
son.pri@sasktel.net or 306.763.6224.

. MCCS would gratefully receive any new cotton
or cotton blend fabrics that are leftovers from a
project or roll ends to make blankets from. Please
bring your items to the MCC Centre at 600 -
45th St W, Saskatoon, SK

More information of these announcements can be found at our
Warman Mennonite Church Facebook group. You can also re-
quest an email version sent to you or call the office and leave a
message on the church office phone.

warmanmennonite.org

Facebook.com/Warman Mennonite
Church

Pastor Josh Wallace
Church Office:306-933-4660

Cell: 306-381-7260
pastorjoshwallace@gmail.com

Office Hours
Tuesday 9:00 AM—1:00 PM
Wednesday 10:30 AM—1:00 PM
and by appointment
office@warmanmennonite.org

Spiritual Care Committee
Justina Dyck 306-933-2170
Wayne & Belinda Redekopp 306-260-4531
Cindy Wallace 306-381-7230

Warman

Mennonite Church

Sunday, July 24, 2016

Adult Sunday School 9:45 AM resumes in September

Worship Service 10:45 AM
Message today - ‘Bold and Free”

Children’s Sunday School 11:00 AM resumes in Sep-

tember
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We Welcome youl!

Welcome and Announcements - Pastor Josh
“Jesus Calls Us Here to Meet Him”~

Call to Worship from Psalm 85

L: O Lord, be gracious to us.

P: Look upon your people with mercy.

L: Forgive our sin.

P: Bring us back again, as you have done before.
L: Speak your word to us— a word of peace to those

who follow faithfully.

ALL: Pour out your goodness upon us, that we
may worship and serve you all our days.

“In Christ Alone”
1Saw The Light”

Offering

Scripture: Hebrews 10:32-39 - Tyler Wiebe
Message: “Bold and Free”- Pastor Josh
Confession: HWB #710

Prayers

Blessing

1Saw the Light”

Church Life

Mark Your Calendars

July 28, Thursday

6:00 PM Community BBQ at the church.
Hot dogs, and watermelon! Bring a friend
with you.

August 8, Monday
7:00 PM VBS Meeting at the Church.

Parents of young children, we welcome you! The presence of

childrenis a gift. We welcome the coos or cries of the little ones.

However, if you feel that you have to leave, a nursery room is lo-
cated at the back of the church, ask the usher for directions.

Information

Would you like a recording of a service or mes-
sage? Write you name down on the sheet in the
foyer and we would be happy to get it to you.

It's almost VBS time again and we are looking for
a few more volunteers to pull off a fabulous VBS.
Last year we got rave reviews from the children,
saying it was our best year! Our VBS this year wiill
run Sunday, Aug. 21st - Thurs, Aug. 25. 6:30 PM -
8:30 PM. It's always a fun time. It's a great way
to serve our community and also our God. Please
come out for our planning meeting Aug. 8, 7:00
PM at the church. You can also call Jen for more
information.

Message for prayer from our missionaries Aaron
and Briana B. Please see Missions Bulletin Board
for more information.

Check out the MCC Bulletin Board. A new issue
of the Assembled News, Praynet and an update
from Mennonite Disaster Service.



